North St. Paul Area Hockey Association

Draft of the January 9th, 2013  Board of Directors Meeting Minutes

Call to Order:
7:00pm, January 9th, 2013 @ NSP Legion
Roll Call:
Steve Czech, Cheryl Ettlinger, Erick Larson, Tim Rieser, Brian Hartman, Nicole Wilms, Glenn Osland, Julie Barrett, Daryn Lovdokken, , Brian Hartman, Dennis Greeley, Christy Loida,

Jason Kuchenmeister, Yucel Ozel
Motion to approve December meeting minutes 1st Yucel 2nd Brian– unanimously approved.


Officers’ Reports:

Secretary (Cheryl Ettlinger)

President (Steve Czech) . 
2nd Vice President (Erik Larson) -    Erik stated that  D2 is looking for level directors and a president.  Also Erik stated please do not drop off any equipment at the rink without notifying Eric so the stuff can go into storage.
1st Vice President (Daryn Lovdokken).  -  
Accountant’s Report (Gary Stadler) –  Gary went over financial statements for the month explaining costs VS expense. 
January statements approved 1st Yucel 2nd Jason

Treasurer’s Report (Julie Barrett)   -   Julie stated that there are outstanding registration fees – she is working on them.  She is working with others on the Spaghetti dinner and has also started receiving cash for that.
Members’ Forum – - One of the employees of the rink came to the meeting and asked that the equipment get cleaned out of the bleacher area.
Director’s Reports:  
 Committee Reports
Ice Scheduler (Dennis Greeley) – Ice scheduling is done.
Ways and Means – 
Fundraising   (Nicole Wilms)  - March 3rd is the spaghetti dinner.  Filled out applications – USA hockey for their continue contributions to grow the program.  Nicole mentioned that there might be another free hockey day.
Mite I, II and Advance Mites (Jason) – 
Squirt (Jason Kuchenmeister) –
Peewee -
Bantam /Jr. Gold (Pat Manteuffel) –
Manager (Glenn Oslund) – All good
Equipment  - 
Player/Coach Development/ACE/HEP (Brian Hartmann)  - Brian stated that the Czech camp is possibly going to happen.  We need to decide soon due to the ice time.
Volunteer – (Lisa Semlak)  - Lisa stated she needs to get the hours filled for the holiday tournament.  Almost all tournament hours are filled.  Lisa mentioned that she would not be returning to the board.
Registration (Christy Loida) –
Tournaments (Tania Mulvaney).  – Holiday tournament went well. 
Girls Coordinator –(Kevin Wold) – Girls hockey day went well.  He will be meeting with Herzog and getting the coop stuff finalized with Tartan
Senior Advisor (Rich Hellquist)
Election Committee –
Concessions ( Tim Rieser)  -  Tim  stated that the concession stand is running good,  And that the license is good for another year
Spring League -  ( Yucel Ozel) – Yucel stated that they are doing on line registration only.  A check can be mailed in.  He has committed to an adult league.  He may set up our own PO Box to received mail.  There are no brochures this year – everything is online.  Steve mentioned that we would need refs for spring league
Old Business
New Business:  
Meeting adjournment – 7:45pm –Yucel 2nd by Nicole
Respectfully Submitted by,
Cheryl Ettlinger
